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The Deacons will be collecting non-perishable food items 
starting the week of October 9th and ending December 
18th.  The food will be donated to the Back Mountain Food 
Pantry. The following food items are needed: 
peanut butter, jelly, canned vegetables, stuffing mix, cranberry 

sauce, canned fruit, gravy, instant potatoes, canned or bottled juice, rice or rice mixes, 
cereal, sugar, salt, flour, cake mixes, icing, canned tuna or chicken, coffee, tea, pie 
filling, canned soup, pudding & Jell-O mixes, spaghetti or tomato sauce, pasta, 
powdered drink mixes. 
 
Trinity Men’s Club meets for breakfast on the 2nd Saturday of the 
month. Club meeting are held  Lum’s’ Fernbrook @ 8:30 a.m. All 
men are invited and encouraged to attend.  
 
There will be a Session meeting on October 17th @ 6 p.m. 
 

SAVE THE DATE! Mark it on your calendar! On November 12, 2022, 
we will once again be packing food here at Trinity, participating in the 
Rise Against Hunger program. The Mission-Outreach Committee is 
finalizing the details to pack over 10,000 meals and will need as many 
volunteers as possible. Spread the word. More information will follow 
as the date draws near. 

From the Stewardship Committee 

Save the date – Sunday, November 20th.  The Stewardship Committee would like to 
invite everyone to attend a special service of worship at Trinity on “Stewardship 
Sunday.”  The service of the dedication of our time, talent and treasure will be followed 
by a luncheon in the Miracle Building.  Join us as we celebrate our commitment to 
doing the Lord’s work at Trinity and to enjoy fellowship with one another.   Please 
watch your mailbox and our church newsletter for more information about this very 
special day in the life of our church. The Endowment Fund has unanimously voted to 
financially support the stewardship luncheon. 

World Communion Sunday is celebrated on October 2nd and we 
would like to cover our communion table with breads from around 
the world. If you would like to donate a loaf of store bought or 
homemade ethnic bread, please sign-up on the poster in the hall 
and indicate the kind of bread so we don’t end up with duplicates. If 
you have any questions call Kathy Stevens.  
 

http://www.stpaulcalhan.org/july/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/
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Lemonade on the Lawn – Thank you to everyone who has hosted fun 
and fellowship summer reception. This was an easy way to share in 
fellowship after service each Sunday. Thank you to the Coy Family for 
hosting todays reception. 
 

Request for Liturgists - We are in need of liturgists. If you are 
interested in serving as a Liturgist, please check the poster on the 
bulletin board in the hallway and select a date. Nicole Fleschut, 
Administrative Assistant, will send you your material prior to the date 
you are scheduled to be the Liturgist. Thank you,  Art Peoples, Clerk of Session 

 
Meals on Wheels~ If you would like to volunteer for Meals on Wheels 

on any open dates, please call Meryl Davis @ (570) 310-1556. 

 

 
Flower Chart -There is a flower chart sign-up sheet in hallway for 
anyone wishing to honor a loved one. The cost of flowers is $50 per 
week so please plan accordingly. If you signed up for the flowers and 
wish to cancel your order, please notify Nicole. We can still announce 
your “Flower Dedication” as a “Worship Dedication” in the bulletin. 
Please let us know as soon as possible if you would like to cancel the flowers at the 
front of the sanctuary so we may notify the florist. 

 

Subscribe to our Email list for updates - Be sure to be in the know 
about all that is happening at Trinity Presbyterian Church by joining our 
email list.  Use the QR code next to this announcement to join (take a 
photo of it with a smartphone and the webpage will open) or go to 
http://www.dallastpc.org/join-our-email-list. 
 

Trinity Presbyterian Church Building Use Calendar - The Session is 

requesting everyone who wishes to use the facilities at Trinity to schedule their events 
with Nicole Fleschut, Administrative Assistant. By phone:  570-675-3131 
Or by email:  trinitypress@frontiernet.net. This will ensure that everyone has an 
opportunity to use the building for approved activities, and we won’t have double 
bookings. Thank you for your support. Art Peoples, Clerk of Session 

October 2, 2022 Meryl Davis 

October 9, 2022  

October 16, 2022 Barbara Rinker 

October 6, 2022 Curtis Goodwin & Meryl Davis 

October 20, 2022 Windsor & Meryl Davis 

October 2, 2022  October 16, 2022  

October 9, 2022 Nancy Thomas October 23, 2022 Karin Thompson 

http://www.dallastpc.org/join-our-email-list
mailto:trinitypress@frontiernet.net
http://www.dailyclipart.net/clipart/category/flower-clip-art/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nd/3.0/
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Announcements need to be either emailed to trinitypress@frontiernet.net  
by Tuesday morning at 10 am or written on one of the forms found on the 
bulletin board and deposited in the office. Newsletter articles need to be 
submitted to the church office by September 26th . They need to be emailed 
to trinitypress@frontiernet.net along with any images.  

 
Presbytery News 

 
Church of Christ Uniting will be offering a Grief Share 13-week 
series of weekly sessions beginning Sept. 22, 2022.  The 
program has limited participation.  Please speak to Pastor 
Jane, Phyllis Johnson, or Peg Knapich for more information. 

You can also visit our website www.cocu4u.org for more information. 

If you’ve lost a spouse, child, family member, or friend, you’ve probably found 
there are not many people who understand the deep hurt you feel.  This can be a 
confusing time when you feel isolated and have many questions about things 
you’ve never faced before. 

We will be offering a Grief Share 13-week series of weekly sessions beginning 
Sept 22 2022.  The program allows for a limited number of participants.  Please 
speak to Pastor Jane Pykus, Phyllis Johnson, or Peg Knapich for more 
information. 

You can register at www.GriefShare.org .  Use the find a group to register and 
purchase your workbook. 
 
 
 

https://lackawannapresby.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=753e5e0043f7e36925f912f39&id=17c8f53996&e=634217bef1
https://lackawannapresby.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=753e5e0043f7e36925f912f39&id=7db78e134c&e=634217bef1
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PRAYER CONCERNS  
 
Members of Trinity: 
Al Brown                                Rich Burkhardt                               Tom Pickett                       
Jim Snyder                            Phil & Leona Walter                       Shirley Wolfkeil                               
 
Friends of Trinity: 
Richard & Linda Armbrust 
Craig Berlew- Medical/blood pressure issues 
John Butler – Cousin of Nancy Thomas – Back operation 
Ellie Caruthers – Friend of Ken Jones 
Georgia Cherry – pending neck surgery- Kathy Stevens’s sister 
Katie DiSimone – Glioblastoma 
Rita Groboski 
Carol Gumienny- Stroke- eyes & balance- Nancy Thomas’s sister 
Michael Gusher Jr 
Barbara Jones – Betty Handley’s sister  
Del Jones- Betty Handley’s son 
Jeri Kane – Karin Thompsons sister 
Marge Kishbal 
Gladys Masoner- Michele Steele mother 
Bill Morrison – poor health – Neil’s brother 
Amy Wert – paralyzed from accident – daughter of Janie Millers co-worker 
Jules Williams – Brain Tumor – Allan & Carol Hobbs’s son in law 
Richard Williams – Nancy Williams son & Karen Perzia’s brother 
Bonnie Zim – Fall-   Allyson Lords sister 

 


